7387 S. Campus View Drive West Jordan, UT 84084 www.jordandistrict.org Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
(801)567-8180
anthony.godfrey@jordandistrict.org

Brian Maxwell
Chair, Salt Lake County Redistricting Commission
bsmaxwell@gmail.com

October 26, 2021

Dear Mr. Maxwell:

Attached to this letter is the GIS file and a pdf of the map the Board of Education proposes be used for their new district boundaries.

We sincerely appreciate your counsel and instruction on this process, which you provided on September 24, 2021. From that information, we met with the Board of Education on September 28, 2021 to discuss the laws, rules and governing principles you gave us (State Statute 20A-14-201-1b, County Ordinance 2.04 and 2.71.050) and to ask how the Board of Education would like to proceed. After much discussion, they gave the Jordan School District staff some parameters they wanted followed as closely as possible while staff drafted maps for further discussion on October 12, 2021. The parameters they gave were:

- a) The difference between the largest and smallest district population is less than 10%
- b) Anticipate developing areas and allow for future growth
- c) Where possible, keep current members in their district
- d) Where possible, include a high school (or future high school) in each district
- e) Where possible, limit to two high schools boundaries in each district
- f) Include no more than two cities in each district, but avoid including a city with only a few streets

On October 12, 2021, four draft maps were presented to the Board of Education for feedback and discussion. The Board of Education discussed each map individually and how well the map aligned with the parameters they requested. After discussing whether they wanted to revise, add, or delete any parameters, the Board of Education elected to stay with the original parameters. The Board of Education then voted to propose to The Salt Lake County Redistricting Commission the attached "Blue" map option.

Again, we thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools

Cc: Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent, michael.anderson@jordandistrict.org
John Larsen, Business Administrator, john.larsen@jordandistrict.org
Scott Festin, Planning and Enrollment Consultant, scott.festin@jordandistrict.org
Emily LaMunyon, GIS Specialist for Salt Lake County Surveyors Office, elamunyon@slco.org